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University of Delaware Police Leadership Investment 
 

Sergeants Michael Maier, Jeffrey Gates, and Peter Lenhoff are recent graduates of the Delaware State 
Police Leadership Development Program. The course is an intensive three week study of leadership 
principles which places a great deal of demand on the students.  Officers are required to devote their 
time exclusively to the course in order to be considered for enrollment; this includes a mandatory 
orientation prior to participation which provides the officer with an understanding of the rigors, 
requirements, and expectations of the training.   
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Chief Patrick Ogden is thankful for the opportunity to send supervisors to the course, as he knows the 
benefit they receive from lessons learned will have an impact on the future development of the 
University of Delaware Police Department.  

 
 
Community partnerships such as the one UD Police enjoys with the Delaware State Police are invaluable 
to the department’s commitment to providing the best possible training and education to its officers. 

 
 

 


